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DELAWARE COUNTY REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL AUTHORITY
P.O. Box 999 • Chester, PA

June 6,2018
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FEDERAL EXPRESS

Honorable Daryl D. Metcalfe, Chair
State Government Committee
144 Main Capitol Building
P.O. Box 202012
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2012

Honorable Matthew D. Bradford, Democratic Chair
State Government Committee
325 Main Capitol Building
P.O. Box 202070
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2070

RE: June 1l~’ Public Hearing

Dear Honorable Metcalfe and Honorable Bradford:

The Delaware County Regional Water Quality Control Authority “DELCORA” has always
had a very open and professional relationship with DRBC for many years.

DELCORA finds DRBC to be very easy to correspond with and although we don’t always
get the answer we had hoped for, it’s delivered in a professional manner through open discussion.

DELCORA has always maintained a good working relationship with all of our regulators,
DEP, EPA as well as the DRBC.

We appreciate our relationship with DRBC and DELCORA has always strived to work with
DRBC to keep the Delaware River Clean and viable for future generations.
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cc: S. Tambini, P.E., DRBC
File

Very truly yours

Christopher L. Lenton
Chief Operating Officer

ADMINISTRATION
0610-876-5523
fl FAX: 610-876-2728

CUSTOMER SERVICE/BILLING
0610-876-5526
0 FAX: 610-876-1460

PURCHASING & STORES
0610-876-5523
C FAX: 610-497-7959

PLANT & MAINTENANCE
0610-876-5523
C FAX: 610-497-7950


